Circular No (37) for 2017

On spreading the culture of Specialized Reading in
workplaces

To: All Ministries & Federal Entities

The Federal Authority for Government Human Resources (FAHR) would
like to send you kind regards, wishing you all the success in your

endeavors.

Pursuant to the provisions of Article (8) of Federal Law by Decree No 18

of 2016 on Reading which states: A
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And according to the deliberations of the Committee set up by Cabinet
Resolution No (30/11) for 2016, to implement the aforementioned
Decree; the initiatives of the Committee formed within the National
Reading Strategy and in light of Guide to Knowledge Management in the
federal Government issued by the Federal Authority for Government
Human Resources in early 2017, along with accompanying awareness
workshops on implementation mechanisms, including allocation of an

hour for specialized reading to an employee in his work area.



You are therefore kindly requested furnish us with information regarding
your entity’s efforts / measures to implement the above Decree, and the
initiatives of the Committee set up accordingly. Please provide the

information requested by the end of January 2018 latest.

Thank you for your cooperation
Dr. Abdurrahman Al Awar,
Director General,

Federal Authority for Government Human Resources
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